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Excellence Recognized Upcoming Events
CONGRATULATIONS to the 
Custodial Services team of 
Caroline Eastman, Kim Baker 
Farr, John Cardi, and Edmond 
Cadieux Jr. who are being 
recognized as Unsung Heros 
as part of this year's Lone Pine 
Excellence Awards! 
The team was nominated by 
a customer who felt their work 
exemplified the criteria for this 
award: 
•	 Performs at a high level and goes above and 

beyond without fanfare
•	 Maintains a positive approach to their work 

and has a meaningful impact on colleagues 
and/or students

•	 Embodies reliability, perseverance, and 
integrity

•	 Is willing to fill in when and wherever needed 
to help their team/colleagues and Dartmouth

Given the challenging work of everyone who 
persevered with on-campus assignments during 
COVID, it's particularly nice for this custodial 
team to receive this award and be publicly recog-
nized at an awards ceremony next week. 
Please reach out to Caroline, Kim, John and Ed-
mond to congratulate them on a job well done!

May 12: Spring Barbeque for all Campus 
Services employees. 
 – 1st shift from 10:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
(Note: the location has been changed to 
the Cutter Shabazz tent on North Main St.)
 – 2nd shift from 6 to 8 p.m. at the Hop's 
faculty lounge
 – 3rd shift from 10 p.m. to 12 a.m. at the 
Hop's faculty lounge
May 12-14: Innovation and Technology 
Festival in the campus west end. A Food 
Festival will be held Saturday, May 14 from 
10:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. Families and the 
public are welcome to attend. 
July 1: Campus Services summer picnic. 
A separate picnic for Dining Services em-
ployees who are scheduled to work July 
1 will be held on June 15. More details to 
follow. 

clockwise from upper left: 
John, Ed, Kim, Caroline

Work United Returns to Campus
Great news! Pru Pease and Chris-
ty Chamberlain from Work United 
have returned to campus and will 
be in ’53 Commons on Mondays 
from 1-4 p.m.  
As a reminder, Work United is a local program 
focused on helping employees with a wide range 
of issues, including financial concerns, childcare, 
transportation, housing, career development, and 
access to all kinds of local and regional assis-
tance programs. 
Pru and Christy have confidentially helped a 
number of Campus Services employees. Don't 
hesitate to reach out to them. 

Staff Kudos
This note was sent to Real Estate Director 
Dan Justynski.
"I live in Sachem with my husband, he is 
a MALS student and I work at the Hop but 
our time here is ending because we are 
moving out next month to NYC.
I wanted to tell you that Melissa [Jewell, 
the Sachem Village residential property 
manager] has been an incredible help 
since we got here in 2020. She always 
responds to our emails fast and solves all 
our problems in a matter of days. I was 
delighted every time I have a question or 
concern or problem. She was always great, 
fast and really nice.
I wanted to tell you this because I think is 
important to say something when some-
one is doing an awesome job and not only 
when there are complaints. With so many 
people moving in and out I wanted to ac-
centuate her great job."
Sincerely,
Laura Plasencia 

The Campus Services leadership team is excited to see you at one of four divi-
sion-wide Town Hall meetings which are tentatively scheduled during the weeks of 
May 9 and 16. Once dates and meeting locations have been finalized, we'll notify 
you via email and through your supervisors.  Thanks for all you do!


